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WILLIAM P. HOBBY 78711-2068

LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

March 20, 1985

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

I appreciate your concerns regarding House Bill 72. Our
goal--academic excellence--is shared by all.

The new law may have some areas needing review and
refinement; however, I continue to support the general
thrust of the legislation.

Senator Carl Parker, Chairman of the Education Committee,
has introduced a bill to correct any discrepancies that now
exist in House Bill 72.

Thank you for sharing your views and concerns.

Sincerely,
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